
A meeting of the Board of Selectmen was held on Tuesday evening, February 9, 2010 at 7:30 
p.m. 
  
Present:  Theresa E. McNulty, Chairman pro-tem; Joseph L. Miksch, Clerk pro-tem 
  Catherine Johnson, Administrative Assistant 
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
 
Appointment 
 
Dominic D’Angelo of the Senior Center Building Committee was present to request the placement 
of the “Future Home of the East Bridgewater Senior Center” sign at Sachem Rock Farm. 
 
Mr. D’Angelo updated the Board and the public on the Senior Center Building design plans. 
 
M/Miksch, s/McNulty, a unanimous vote, approve the Senior Center Building Committee putting 
up the “Future Home of the Senior Center” sign at Sachem Rock Farm. 
  
Action Items 
 
M/Miksch, s/McNulty, a unanimous vote, approve the minutes of the February 2, 2010 meeting. 
 
Ms. McNulty reported on a dirty water problem occurring in the Elm Street, Belmont Street and 
Highland Street section of town.  Ms. McNulty explained that John Haines, D.P.W. Director 
responded to the Board in letter form explaining the numerous factors for the recent problems.  
Mr. Haines further explained that he is working on a plan to rectify the problems and explained 
that some things would not be able to be done until the spring. 
 
Ms. McNulty announced the meeting of February 23, 2010 where Representative Allen McCarthy, 
Senators Kennedy and Joyce will be present to give the Board a budget update. 
 
M/Miksch, s/McNulty, motion to adjourn. 
 
VOTE: Yes – McNulty, Miksch; a unanimous vote in favor. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 
 
 
___________________________Clerk  
Board of Selectmen 


